From: Matthew Smith

To: Kelly Churney
Subject: Letter in Support of PBDA Parking
Date: Friday, July 8, 2022 11:29:15 PM

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links o

attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all

requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

To the Town Council and the Mayor,

I want to give my full support to the proposed plan for PBDA to add parking to their property
on SeaView Avenue.

The school is a crucial part of our growing community and they need the additional parking to
help them grow into the world class school that they strive to become .

It will also be a benefit to the Rec Center and tennis courts because this plan will free up
parking on SeaView that is currently being used by PBDA Teachers and staff.

Thank you!
Sincerely ,

Matthew K. Smith
1237 N Ocean Way
Palm Beach, FL 33480
Matthew K. Smith
Chairman

Shoes For Crews, LLC
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